CARL LEVIN, MICHIGAN
MARK L. PRYOR, ARKANSAS
MARY L. LANDRIEU, LOUISIANA
CLAIRE MCCASKILL, MISSOURI
JON TESTER, MONTANA
MARK BEGICH, ALASKA
TAMMY BALDWIN, WISCONSIN
HEIDI HEITKAMP, NORTH DAKOTA

TOM COBURN, OKLAHOMA JOHN McCAIN, ARIZONA RON JOHNSON, WISCONSIN ROB PORTMAN, OHIO RAND PAUL, KENTUCKY MICHAEL B. ENZI, WYOMING KELLY AYOTTE, NEW HAMPSHIRE JEFF CHIESA, NEW JERSEY

RICHARD J. KESSLER, STAFF DIRECTOR KEITH B. ASHDOWN, MINORITY STAFF DIRECTOR

United States Senate

COMMITTEE ON HOMELAND SECURITY AND GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS WASHINGTON, DC 20510–6250

October 24, 2013

The Honorable Gene L. Dodaro Comptroller General of the United States United States Government Accountability Office 441 G Street, NW Washington, DC 20548

Dear Mr. Dodaro:

I understand that GAO is currently reviewing how states budget for disasters and whether this impacts the award of federal disaster grant money at the request of Senator Carper and Senator Coburn. I would like to become a co-requester of this review. Senator Carper and Senator Coburn are agreeable to my request.

Please contact Sarah Garcia with the Subcommittee staff at (202) 224-5602, Kristine Lam with Senator Carper's Committee staff at (202) 224-2627, or Kathryn Edelman with Senator Coburn's staff at (202) 224-4751 with any questions. Please send any official correspondence relating to the request to kelsey_stroud@hsgac.senate.gov.

Sincerely,

Claire McCaskill

Chairman

Subcommittee on Financial and Contracting Oversight

cc: T

Tom Carper Chairman

Senate Homeland Security &

Governmental Affairs Committee

Tom Coburn

Ranking Member

Senate Homeland Security &

Governmental Affairs Committee